
DIPLOMA AVAILABILITY AND REQUIREMENTS ANNUAL NOTICE 

In compliance with state law, the district provides multiple diploma paths for our students.  

These include regular diplomas, modified diplomas, extended diplomas and attendance 

certificates.  The board policy that describes the various requirements is policy IKF.  Policy IKF 

can be found at the following link:    https://policy.osba.org/fernridg/I/IKF%20D1.PDF 

If you have questions about the various diploma options please reach out to the High School 

Principal or Special Services Director. 
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